
 

The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) is an  
Institution of Public Government responsible for the  
environmental impact assessment of proposed projects 
in the Nunavut Settlement Area. The NIRB is seeking 
proposals from qualified firms or individuals to provide: 
• Audit Services - seeking year-end financial audits of 

the Board’s operations by a professional accounting 
firm for a three-year term, for the fiscal years ending 
March 31, 2025-2027. 

Full RFP details available online at: 
https://www.nirb.ca/content/announcements 
Proposals will be accepted until 12:00 PM MT, Friday 
December 20, 2024 

Please submit proposals to: 

Attn:   Mark Ings – Director Corporate Services 
Fax:    (867) 983-2594 
Email: mings@nirb.ca 
Mail:   Nunavut Impact Review Board 
          PO Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0C0

Request For Proposals

https://www.nirb.ca/content/announcements



